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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT WITH RESPECT TO THE STOCK FORUM IN SHAREJUNCTION 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of DISA Limited (the "Company") refers to the stock forum 

entitled “Big Break Thru for Equation” on ShareJunction, a fast-growing stock portal in Singapore, 
relating to the exclusivity of the licensing agreement signed between Digital Life Line Pte. Ltd. 
(“Digital Life Line”), National University of Singapore ("NUS”) and Singapore Health Services 
Pte. Ltd. (“SingHealth”) on 8 December 2021 (the “Agreement”). 
 
The Company noted from the forum that there were statements mentioning that the license 
granted to Digital Life Line, an indirect subsidiary of the Company, was on a non-exclusive basis 
under the Agreement.   
 
The Company wishes to clarify that the license to use, develop, make, manufacture, market, 
distribution and/or sell the licensed product and service granted to Digital Life Line was on an 
exclusive basis,  subject to Digital Life Line’s ability to obtain approval from the relevant 
regulatory authorities. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
Chng Weng Wah 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer  
13 December 2021  

 
  
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, SAC Capital Private Limited (the 
“Sponsor”). This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 
announcement including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Ong Hwee Li (Registered Professional, SAC Capital Private Limited) 
Address: 1 Robinson Road, #21-00 AIA Tower, Singapore 048542.  
Telephone number: +65 6232 3210 

 
 

 
 


